
January 3, 2021 – Reopen Plan Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
As we bring in a new year, the Pendleton School District is in the process of 
reviewing our reopening plans.  Many issues still need to be resolved, but our 
energy is focused on getting every student back in our buildings by the end of 
the school year.  Look for our revised plans to be released in the coming days. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


